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Question:  

 

In the June 2013 Budget Estimates hearings I put questions on notice about Metal-on-Metal 

Joint Prostheses.  I have again recently been contacted by a number of women who have 

brought to my attention shocking stories of their experiences with MoM devices, in particular 

the Smith and Nephew Birmingham Hip Resurfacing devices (BHR).  Have there been any 

changes in the TGA’s approach to regulating MoM devices? 

 

Answer: 

 

Beginning in July 2012, all joint implants were required to be included in the ARTG as 

Class III medical devices.  Existing implants have until 30 June 2015 to transition to the new 

classification.  The transition process requires the TGA to re-assess safety data relating to the 

device including the AOANJRR performance data.  The greater level of discrimination in the 

ARTG for Class III medical devices will enable the TGA to identify components that can be 

used in MoM implants. 

 


